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INTRODUCTION  

Osteopathy Australia thanks the AHPRA and the National Board for the opportunity to lodge 
a submission addressing the consultation paper on the revised shared code of conduct. 

 

OSTEOPATHY AUSTRALIA 

Osteopathy Australia is the professional association for the osteopathy industry in Australia. 
We act by representing the interests of osteopathy students, osteopaths, osteopathy as a 
profession, and consumer's rights to access osteopathic services.  

We promote standards of professional behaviour over and above the requirements of 
AHPRA registration. A vast majority of osteopathy students and registered osteopaths are 
members of Osteopathy Australia.  

Our core work is liaising with state and federal government, and all other statutory 
agencies, professional bodies, and private industry regarding professional, educational, 
legislative, and regulatory issues for the osteopathy profession. As such, we have close 
working relationships with the Osteopathy Board of Australia (OBA) and the Australian 
Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA), to which this submission is addressed. We 
also maintain strong working relationships with other professional health bodies through 
our collaborative work with Allied Health Professions Australia (AHPA) and specific working 
initiatives with individual allied health peak bodies.  

As an organisation we establish diverse working groups, develop collaborative projects, and 
receive a vast amount of written and verbal feedback regarding the state of the osteopathy 
industry, its educational institutions and all manner of associated quality and governance 
issues. We receive this feedback from students, registered osteopaths, and osteopathy 
academic staff. We draw on our extensive experience in responding to AHPRA’s inquiry.  

We address your questions within our submission.  

 

 

  












